
 2009 RECRUITMENT OPEN HOUSE 

TAKES IN 24 VOLUNTEERS 

After taking in 60 new members in 2008, this year’s open house has added another 21 new members to the ranks of

volunteers in Broome County.  There are still a lot of fire companies we have not heard from, so please let us know

how your fire company did at the Recruitment open house. 

Many fire companies complained about the weather, which was extremely cold.  And many have suggested we try

this event again when the weather is better.  

Prior to the event Fire Coordinator Brett Chellis said he referred five people to various fire departments around the

county.    The Broome County Firefighters Website had seven people contact us about joining and we referred these

to various fire companies.      

If your fire company is not listed below, please e-mail us at broomecofire@stny.rr.com and let us know how your

fire company did with recruitment at the Open House.  

OPEN HOUSE  - 1/17/09

Fire Company New Members From Open

House

Chenango Bridge 0

Conklin 3

East Maine 0

Endwell 3

Five Mile Point 0

Hillcrest 4

Maine 0

Port Crane 0

Port Dickinson 4

Town of Binghamton 5

Triangle 1

Union Center 1

Vestal 1

West Corners 2

TOTAL    24
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